rrom: N

Sent: 24 February 2023 12:00

To: I

Cc: DraxBECCS <DraxBECCS@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Drax BECCS - Applicant's proposed provision notice - Response required by 24
February

Dear George

Please accept this email as confirmation that North Yorkshire County Council does not require
the Applicant to provide NYCC with a further formal notice of the proposed provision set out
below.

The Authorities have been in constant contact with the Applicant and have been made aware of
the changes to the application. Furthermore, Selby District Council have received formal notice
and the two Authorities are responding to this application jointly. NYCC have not made a
relevant representation on this topic area and consider that we have had sufficient notice to
make should have wished to do so. NYCC do not wish to submit a representation on this point.

| hope this is sufficient for your purposes.

Many thanks
Michael

Michael Reynolds
Senior Policy Officer (Infrastructure)
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